Ealing Broadway Public Realm Consultation.

Some key questions and concerns 
1. This saga has run for over 10 years with at least 3 previous public consultations. The current scheme is completely new and reflects none of the previous debates and reports but there is no explanation or justification for these new proposals.









2. The proposals are not underpinned by any of the expensive work previously done to predict impacts on passenger numbers and departure modes. The money that has been spent on these studies seems to have been completely wasted. If the present designs have not been based on them what are they based on?











3. Changes to bus capacity and bus routes are expected. How will the proposals cope with these?








4. The relocation of Bus Stop F appears particularly problematic. Manoeuvering west bound buses into a carriageway where vehicles will be queuing to get onto the A402, seems likely to be a new cause of congestion.

5. The Broadway will be reduced to a single carriageway but there is an important north south route through the Borough. But the consultation provides no information how many vehicles use it - especially at peak times and it makes no effort to predict what this will mean for traffic flows around Haven Green and in the wider area.







6. How will taxis join the southbound traffic flow?





7. Dozens of bike racks will line both side of the Broadway, but not a single drop-off place will be provided for people with disabilities or those with luggage etc. This is contrary to disability legislation, and the fact people with crutches would descend from their Uber in the middle of the road while Lycra clad cyclists cruise up to the station entrance says something surprising about current priorities.










8. The ranks of bike racks in front of the station will create significant visual clutter at the main gateway into Ealing. People have being saying for years, even in the House of Commons, that Ealing needs better than this. What other options have been considered to cope with the demand for cycle parking that Crossrail will generate?







9. The plans are very poor quality. They are of unduly small scale and give very little detail about what is proposed. Arrangements for instance with the proposed crossing to the cab ranks are impossible to discern.







10. 
There is no mention of materials and surfaces etc. It was understood for instance that the cobbled stretch of roadway in front of the taxi rank is to be removed, but this is not explained in the consultation drawings.


